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Works on the new sewerage scheme in Inchigeelagh 
have now commenced 

 

 

Introduction 

 

Irish Water, working in partnership with Cork County Council, has commenced works 

on the Inchigeelagh Sewerage Scheme. This €6.8 million investment involves the 

construction of a new wastewater treatment plant and sewerage infrastructure, 

which will eliminate the discharge of untreated wastewater into the River Lee. Glan 

Agua is delivering these works on behalf of Irish Water. 

What are the benefits of this project? 

The new wastewater treatment plant will bring benefits to Inchigeelagh including: 

• Better health and integrity of the environment. 

• Improved water quality in the receiving waters of the River Lee. 

• Enhanced local amenities and a platform for social and economic development. 

• New sewer pipes and a pumping station sized to accommodate future population 

growth. 

• Ensure compliance with national and EU regulations relating to the treatment of 

wastewater. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 
 

The proposed project will end the discharge of raw sewage into the 

River Lee. 

Eliminate the discharge of 
untreated wastewater 

Improve water quality 
in receiving waters 

Support economic and 
social development 

http://www.water.ie/inchigeelagh
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What is involved as part of this project? 

• A new wastewater treatment plant which will serve a population equivalent of 290. 

• Construction of a new below ground wastewater pumping station. 

• Construction of approximately 315m of new rising main to transport untreated 

wastewater from the pumping station to the proposed new wastewater treatment 

plant. 

• Construction of approximately 110m of gravity sewer to transport untreated 

wastewater from Cois Na Coillte to the proposed wastewater treatment plant. 

• A 45m long outfall pipeline to safely discharge treated wastewater to the River Lee. 

 

How can I connect into the new sewerage scheme? 

Any person or business wishing to get a new connection to public wastewater collection 

infrastructure must contact Irish Water. You can make a pre-connection enquiry in order to 

establish whether a connection to the public network is feasible, where the connection can 

be made and any associated charges. For more information please visit 

www.water.ie/connections. 

 

What are the next steps? 

• These works are expected to take approximately 14 months to complete.  

• We will endeavour to keep the local community informed as this essential 

project progresses. 

• For further details, please visit the project page on  

www.water.ie/inchigeelagh or you can contact the Project Team at 

CorkUWW@water.ie 

 

We’re working to eliminate raw sewage discharges in Ireland 

• Work is now complete on 17 areas around the country, where there was no sewage 

treatment before, for the equivalent of 100,000 people. 

• This year alone we will start work in at least 14 areas around the country where raw 

sewage has been entering the sea for decades.  

• We are on track to fully remove the majority of raw sewage discharges by the end of 

2025.  

• In Cork, we are also progressing plans to construct wastewater infrastructure in 

Castletownbere with works already underway. Works are also planned for 

Ballycotton, Whitegate & Castletownsend which are due to commence in 2022. 
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